NOTICE

IN AN ATTEMPT TO LIMIT EXPOSURE TO
COVID-19 THE COKE COUNTY
COURTHOUSE WILL BE CLOSED TO THE
PUBLIC UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE. MOST
COUNTY OFFICES ARE STILL OPEN. YOU
MAY CALL THE INDIVIDUAL OFFICE AND
THEY SHOULD BE ABLE TO HELP YOU
OVER THE PHONE OR BY E-MAIL.

COUNTY JUDGE’S OFFICE 453-2641

AUDITOR’S OFFICE 453-2922
COUNTY ATTORNEY 453-2712
COUNTY CLERK 453-2631
TREASURERS OFFICE 453-2713
SHERIFFS OFFICE 453-2717
TAX OFFICE 453-2614

APPRAISAL OFFICE 453-4528



